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INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

Dear colleagues! 

 

The Academy of Psychology and Educational Sciences of the Southern Federal 

University, Scientific Research Laboratory of Theory and Practice for Education and 

Development of Persons with Special Educational Needs invites you to participate in 

the preparation of the collective peer-reviewed monograph "Students` Special 

Educational Needs". 

The publication is planned in October 2021 and is timed to coincide with the 

year of pedagogical education at SFedU. 

The monograph is interdisciplinary in nature. Representatives of psychological, 

pedagogical, sociological, economic, and other sciences who have developments in 

this area and intend to present them are invited to participate. 

The working languages are Russian, English, Spanish. 

Key sections: 

• The concept of "special educational needs": content, concepts, classifications; 

• An interdisciplinary approach to the study of students` special educational 

needs: psychological, pedagogical and sociological aspects; 

• Special educational needs of students with disabilities; 

• Special educational needs of students with deviant behavior; 

• Special educational needs of students with addictions; 

• Special educational needs of migrants in an educational environment of a 

foreign culture; 



 

• Special educational needs of gifted students: psychological, 

psychophysiological, pedagogical aspects; 

• Socio-economic aspects of educational inequality and their significance in the 

context of educational needs. 

To participate please send your applications by mail: veremeeva@sfedu.ru  

until March 31, 2021.  The application should indicate the author's full name, 

position, and degree, chapter or paragraph title, information about the planned 

content of the chapter or paragraph. 

You can ask your questions about participation by mail:  dikaya@sfedu.ru  
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